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February 8, 2019 
 
 
TO:  Sean R. Cronin, Senior Deputy Commissioner of Local Services 
RE:  Community Compact Grant 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cronin. 
 
As requested during our phone conversation on February 2, 2019, I am writing to summarize 
the activities in which the Revere Public Schools have engaged relative to the city’s 2018 
application for a Community Compact Grant.  In that application, we proposed a partnership 
with either MIT or Northeastern University to create a series of courses for teachers that would 
enable them to earn the State’s new license in Digital Literacy and Computer Science.   
 
The Revere Public Schools is in the second year of a partnership with North Shore Community 
College where 5 students are enrolled in an Early College program.  An additional 45 students 
are currently enrolled in Dual Enrollment courses through another partnership with North 
Shore as well as partnerships with Salem State University and Bunker Hill Community College.  
We continue to grow all of these partnerships. 
 
We continue to work with the state on our initial proposal through the MassCAN PACE initiative 
as a Cohort 1 district.  We are also a Catalyst district for the state’s MAPLE consortium and the 
only school system in the state with a district-wide implementation of ST Math.  We are also 
the recipients of 4 separate Project Lead the Way STEM grants.  All of this is to say we are very 
much dedicated to and invested in the Governor’s STEM education and College and Career 
Readiness initiatives.  Please let me know if I can provide any additional information. 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dr. Dianne K. Kelly 
Superintendent 


